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01.22.2020  Memo 
    

Comments: 

The Greendevils Boys Basketball team has been given the opportunity to play at Owsley Co 
High School on February 14th and Jackson City High School on February 15th.  The Saturday 
game is scheduled to be played at 1:00.  Both of these schools are over 2 hours away.  I would 
like permission to stay overnight after the Friday game before playing the game on Saturday.   

To 
Board Members 

From 
Ron Kinmon 
Boys Basketball Coach 

CC 
Jay Brewer, 
Superintendent 

Re 
Overnight Basketball Trip 
2/14/19 


